
  

: ALL PARTICIPATING ORGANISATIONS IN CODESA 

FROM: THE SECURITY SUB-COMMITTEE 

RE: MEETINGS ON MONDAY 20 JANUARY 1992 

Please will all participating organisations note that, for 
security purposes, it is essential that they notify CODESA of 
support staff who will be accompanying them to the World Trade 
Centre on 20 January 1992 for the meetings of the Working Groups. 

Numbers of support staff will be restricted to 9 per organisation 
and these staff members will be restricted to the party offices 
at the World Trade Centre. 

Please note too that a room will be provided for bodyguards, and 
that they will be restricted to this room. A tuckshop, tea and 
coffee and toilet facilities will be accessible to the 
bodyguards. 

Names of support staff must be faxed to CODESA, Attention Ashley, 
on 011-397-2211, to reach us no later than 13h00 Friday 17 
January 1992. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
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